TOWN OF
BROOKLINE, NEW HAMPSHIRE

SELECTBOARD

P.O. BOX 360 — 1 Main Street
BROOKLINE, NH 03033-0360

Selecthoardibrookiine nli. s tip:wwwe. brookline nli.us
Teiephone (603) 673-8855
Fax (603) 673-8136
Minutes
Selectboard

Non Public Session (4)
Monday, December 9, 2013

Selectboard members John Carr, Susan Adams and Brendan Denehy were present along with Town
Administrator Tad Putney.

Conservation Commission — B-6 & B-36

Jay Chrystal was present to say the conservation commission is negotiating to purchase lots B-6 and B-
36 from Donald Silva for $150,000. Mr. Silva would like to receive $50,000 for the next three years,
rather than a lump sum. The Selectboard had no problem with it. Tad was asked to check with town

counsel,

Minutes submitted by Rena Duncklee.
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~Susan Adams Brendan Denchy




